
 
 

School Board News      January 2021 

Most Recent Meeting: Jan. 18 – Attendees: 
Principal Rosann Doherty, President Mike 
Bardot, VP Donna Pezold, Recording Secretary 
Sharon Osborn, Corresponding Secretary Katie 
Eller, Marketing Officer Julie Basler, Brian 
Krupich, Tony Scoggin, Jill Love, Kris Moreno, 
Fr. Benz, PTO Becky Williamson 

 

Catholic Schools Week 

Yard Sign Time 

From January 31 – 

February 6, we will be 

celebrating Catholic Schools Week.  If 

you would like to post a sign in your 

yard to promote St. Cletus School as 

part of our recruitment efforts, please 

tell the school office.   

 

 Open House Dates 

Open house sessions for 

interested families will 

be Sunday, January 31 

and March 7 from 10 am – 2 pm, and 

Thursday, February 11 from 6:30 – 8 

pm.  Please invite someone!  Word-of-

mouth is still our best way of recruiting 

new students.  Check with the school 

office for the availability of our 

informational brochures. 

 

 

Before and After School 

Care Now Available 

St. Cletus School is proud 

to offer in-house before and after 

school care starting this semester.  

Please ask the office for more 

information. 

 

 School 

Improvement and 

Policy Review 

 School improvement teams will begin 

meeting via Zoom in February.  Despite 

COVID and the archdiocese curriculum 

revision, the process is still on track.  

School board committees met in 

January to review the Health and 

Discipline Policies.  Both policies will be 

reviewed by the faculty and approved 

by the school board before being 

included in the 2021-22 school 

handbook. 

 

Like Us!  

Please like and follow 

the official St. Cletus 

School page on Facebook and follow 

the faculty on Twitter.  If you have 

announcements or media release-
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approved photos to share, please send 

them to Julie Basler. 

 

Meeting Information: Our next meeting 

will take place on Monday, February 8 at 

6:15 p.m. via Zoom.  Visitors are always 

welcome!  If you would like to speak 

during the open forum, please contact 

Mike Bardot before the meeting: call 

636-751-5685 or email 

mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net.    

mailto:mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net

